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March 21, 2023 
 
 
Fred Hawkins 
Director of Environmental, Engineering and Building Services – City of Alabaster 
953 Municipal Way - Suite 102 
Alabaster, Alabama 35007 
 
 
Reference:  Funding for SR-119 from CR-80 to CR-12 - Phase 2 - STPBH-0119() - 100074590 
  
Dear Mr. Hawkins,  
 
As you know the Birmingham Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) has already approved 
$1,200,000 of Surface Transportation Program – Birmingham Attributable (STPBH) funding for 
the right-of-way phase of the subject project.  In addition to this funding the following funding 
has been programmed in the Fiscal Year 2024 to 2027 Transportation Improvement Program 
(TIP): 
 
Utility Phase - $500,000 STPBH 
Construction Phase - $5,000,000 STPBH 
 
This equates to $6,700,000 of STPBH funding, but does not include local matching funds or the 
funding that the Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) plans to add to the project. 
 
The FY2024-2027 TIP will be reviewed this summer with a formal adoption by the MPO Policy 
Committee planned for August 9th. 
 
Please call me at (205)-213-6889 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Kaczorowski 
Principal Planner for Transportation 
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